
Trial Waiver 
 
Date:     
 
Student’s Name:           
 
Parent or Guardian’s Name (If student is minor):        
 
Phone:      
 
Driver License #:        Exp. #:    
      
Parents of minor: We are not responsible for students (who are not in our After School Program) under 
the age of 17 that are left or drop off at our facility.  Please be in uniform and arrive no earlier than fifteen 
(15) minutes before class. 
 
 
Release and Waiver of Liability and Indemnity Agreement 
 
I hereby both freely and voluntarily give my/our consent and approval for participation in the martial arts program 
stated on this form, and further, agree individually, to the terms of the waiver, release, covenant not to sue and 
indemnity agreement as set forth herein below. In case of injury or illness, I/we give our consent to emergency 
transportation and the administration of any first aid, medical and/or dental treatment. I/we accept responsibility for 
the payment of any such emergency transportation and treatment expenses and any related or subsequent medical 
bills. I/we acknowledge that Vinh’s Tae Kwon Do Family Fitness Center, Inc. (Hereinafter “VINH”S”) has not 
purchased and will not provide any medical, health, or accident insurance to cover such expenses and that any such 
insurance is my/our responsibility. I/we understand that there are inherent risks in the practice of martial arts, 
including physical injury. I/we, individually, assume all risks and hazards incidental to such participation, 
including, but not limited to, physical injury and transportation to and from activities; and I/we hereby waive, 
release, absolve, indemnify and agree to hold harmless VINH’S, the program instructors, sponsors, supervisors, 
participants, VINH’S members, officers, directors, employees, volunteers, agents or any other representatives of 
VINH’S, from and against any and all causes of action, claims, demands, losses, expenses or liability of any nature 
whatsoever, in law or in equity, arising from the activities contemplated hereby. In the same capacities, I/we 
covenant and agree not to sue VINH’S, its’ instructors, sponsors, supervisors, participants, VINH’S members, 
officers, directors, employees, volunteers, agents or any other representatives of VINH’S, for any such causes of 
action, claims, demands, losses, expenses or liability. I/we understand that conduct by I/we, deemed inconsistent 
with the rules of sportsmanship and fair play, could result in expulsion from VINH’S program.  
 
I/we have fully read this document, understand its meaning and the legal impact thereof, and I/we 
voluntarily sign this Waiver, Release, Covenant Not to Sue and Indemnity Agreement.   
 
 
 
      
Signature:  
 
      
Date: 
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